
GSHA
Genealogical Society of
 Hispanic America

History in Our Own Backyard

The 35th Genealogy Society of Hispanic America 
Conference and Annual Meeting will be held at the 
Colorado State University-Pueblo the weekend of 

September 27, 28, and 29. 
This will be an in-person conference. 

On September 27, the President’s Reception will be 
held at the Pueblo Heritage Museum, downtown 
Pueblo at 201 West B Street from 5:30-7:30 pm.

        On Saturday, the conference will move over to Colorado State
 University at Pueblo located at 2200 Bonforte Boulevard. 

Sunday will include a choice of two �eld trips: To the Battle�eld of 
De Anza and Cuerno Verde or to El Pueblo History Museum which includes 

an evocation of the 1842 El Pueblo Trading Post and the new Walk of
 Legends -- sculptures of Historic Founders.

Speakers are Dr. Nicholas Saenz of Adams State University, Dr. Derek 
LeFebre, Boulder. Topics are being formed now. Others on the

program are Charlene Garcia Simms, Phyllis Miranda on beginning 
genealogy and Greg Liverman on DNA. Both Deborah Espinosa, former 

director of El Pueblo History Museum and Virginia Sanchez,
researcher and author will present. Angel Vigil, nationally known 

storyteller, will be the evening speaker after El Mariachi Lobo performs.
Host Hotel Wingate by Wyndham, 4711 Elizabeth, Pueblo.

Member Cost is $120. Go to www.gshaa.org for Registration after June 21.
Deborah Martinez-Martinez,  Coordinator,  VanishingHorizons1@me.com 

or Daniel Romero, FACC president at 
facc_president@gshaa.org   What part of the conference you would like to 

volunteer for?

Sponsored by the CSU-Pueblo University Library-Home of 
the Aztlán Research Center and the Colorado Chicano 

Movement Archives (CCMA) 


